
2024—2025 
Pre-K &  

Kindergarten 
Registration 

Welcome to  
Stafford Public 

We are excited to welcome the  
2024-2025 

Pre-K & Kindergarten class!  
 
Your child is about to take an exciting next 
step in their education. We are looking for-
ward to the beginning of a collaborative part-
nership between home and school, in order 
to provide a successful transition for both 
your child and your family. 
 
Our Pre-K and Kindergarten Early Childhood 
Programs are accredited by the National 
Association for the Education of Young 
Children (NAEYC), and meet the standards 
set by NAEYC for exemplary early childhood 
programs.  

 
 

 

  

If you have any Questions 
contact: 
 
Sherri Voisine 
Secretary 
West Stafford School 
153 West Stafford Road 
Stafford Springs, CT 06076 
860-684-3181 



  Pre-K Program      

The Stafford Public Schools’ Pre-K 

Program will be accepting applications for 

the 2024—2025 school year beginning 

March 1, 2024. Please be advised there 

are a limited number of slots available.  

Currently, priority for available slots will 

be afforded to students who turn 4 on or 

before September 1, 2024. In the event 

that the number of applications exceeds 

the number of openings, student selection 

will be determined by the order in which 

they were received.  

The district charges a fee for the Pre-K 

program.  Full tuition fee for the 2023-

2024 school year is $200 per month for 

the part day program or $400 per month 

for the full day program. This fee is 
subject to change and is determined 

yearly through the  budgetary process. 

However, all parents are asked to complete 

the Sliding Tuition Charge Determination 

Form and provide financials to determine 

whether you qualify for reduced tuition.  

Students new to Stafford Public Schools 

will participate in a developmental 

screening. 

 

 

Kindergarten Program 

Open Registration for Stafford Public 

Schools’ 2024-2025 full–day 

Kindergarten Program opens March 
1, 2024.  All children who reside in 

the Town of Stafford and will be 5 

years old on or before September 1, 

2024, are eligible to attend. 

Children who already attend the 

Pre-K program at Stafford Public 
Schools do not need to reregister. 

Students new to Stafford Public 

Schools will participate in a 

developmental screening. 

 

Go to www.stafford.k12.ct.us          

Click on 2024-2025 Pre-Kindergarten or        

Kindergarten RegistraƟon. 

hƩp://stafford.k12.ct.us/enrolling_students/
new_student_registraƟon 

Create an account, complete  the En-
rollment form in  the PowerSchool 
RegistraƟon Module. 

 Upload the following documents 
prior to submiƫng your applicaƟon: 

Long form birth cerƟficate 

Proof of Residency 

Health Assessment 

Proof of ImmunizaƟons 

Parent’s photo ID 

All documentaƟon must be sub-
miƩed prior to the screening ap-
pointment being scheduled. 

 

Submit your applicaƟon.  School staff 

will contact you to set an appointment 

for your child to be screened. 

 


